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MoonLite is published seven times a year in the “off months” 
as a supplement to the offi cial newsletter of Malagentia, The 
Moonstone.  There are no August publications in Malagentia. 
The Moonstone and MoonLite can be downloaded and viewed 
on the Malagentia website at http://malagentia.eastking-
dom.org/main/category/newsletter/
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 Master Christian’s Shenanigans: 
Bardic bids due October 1. Yule needs 
bids very soon if it’s going to happen this 
year.  No bids have been received yet. 
Please email contact info for your deputies 
to Christian.  This information will not be 
shared publicly.  If you need to post details 
about an event to the populace please run it 
by the event autocrat fi rst and cc the deputy 
autocrat.  Offi cers – if you are renewing 
your  membership please update Christian 
with new expiration date. The Word of 
Month is bivouac.
 From the Chatelaine: The demo at 
Maine Boffer Games was well attended 
even after Pennsic. Possible A&S class at 
Weekend Anime in Westbrook. Several 
demos were cancelled last month  because 
there was not enough notice, but they are 
in the works for next year. Odelina would 
like to explore the possibility of creating a 
demo “core group” that committed to help 
with demos and teach about how to run a 
good demo.
 From the Chronicler: Check out latest 
Moonstone, available on the Malagentia 
website. Earn cookies for articles and 
artwork! The Fall A&S issue still needs 
articles and the deadline is October 5.
 From the Minister of Arts and 
Sciences: Music practice happened on 
September 3 in between baseball innings. 
GNE was awesome!  Malagentia has 
two new laurels and the Bardic grove 
made its debut. GNE Bardic got lots of 
good feedback. Bardic brunch is the third 
Sunday of the month.  Interested persons 
should check it out on September 21 at 
the Big House on Brighton.  Contact Lord 
Frederick Van Der Veer for directions.  
Dance Practice is the third Thursday of 
each month in the third fl oor studio of 
Drouin Dance Center in the Dana Warp 
Mill. Calligraphy classes are in the works.  
Singing classes are coming in October.  
There was a Loom Class on September 14 
in Portland lead by Caoillwynn of Brynmyr 
and Ascelinne de Chambord.

For a full list of Province offi cers 
and their contact information, or to 
see what’s going on in Malagentia 

this month, please visit our website 
http://malagentia.eastkingdom.org

Malagentian
Mayhem

Congratulations to Aiden on becoming a 
member of the Order of the Tyger Cub 
at Pennsic.

At Harper’s Retreat, Solveig Bjorndottr 
bested all others to become the 
Baronial Bard of Stonemarche.

Those looking for a bit of amusement 
should try saying “Fairy Princess” to 
Lord Lucien de Wyntere.

Many thanks go to Lady Wynefryde 
Bredhers for taking the notes at this 
months Province meeting.  Without 
her, this newsletter would have been 
much more problematic.

New Provincial Champions were made 
at Harvest Moon Shoot on September 
13.  Congratulations to our new A&S 
champion, Lady Rose Copper Steele, 
our new Fencing Champion, Doña 
Camille des Jardins, our new Bearer 
of the Heart of Malagentia, Velikail 
of Deltuva, the new First Shield of 
Malagentia, Lord Micah of Brighton 
Manor and the new Bearer of the Horn 
of Malagentia, Master Maxton Gunn.

 From the Herald: If you submitted 
names and/or devices at Pennsic, please 
send Conall a message so that he can begin 
the tracking process.
 From the Web Minister: An update 
to the links in process.  The Malagentian 
website (www.malagentia.org) and the 
Yahoo Group are still the  offi cial means 
of communication on the web. Check with 
Izzo if you need anything posted.
 Exchequer: We have money! 1032 
people were in attendance at GNEW this 
year and we made $7100.
 From the Knights Marshall: Same 
bat time, same winter bat channel. We are 
now back in the gym at the USM Portland 
campus.  Cost to play is $5 and you need to 
bring an ID.
 From the Minister of Fence: Practice 
is Tuesday at 6 in the gym at the USM 
Portland campus.  Bring $5 and an ID.
 From the Archery Captain: Archery 
happens in Waterboro on Sunday and 
Gorham on Saturdays.  Check the website  
and Yahoo for offi cial notices.
 From the Mistress of the Lists: 
Lady Wynefryde most likely won’t be 
attending winter practices unless contacted 
ahead of time.  Please submit completed 
authorization forms for mailing, so she can 
track them.
 From the Quartermaster: A crossbow 
building class at open bench project coming 
soon.  The UCC Church in Gorham is 
available for $25 room rental $100 all day.  
It holds 70ish people and has a kitchen!

In Other Business
 Amusing shenanigans are planned for 
next month.  Stay tuned!
 Many kingdom level events are on the 
horizon.  If you would like to go, but don’t 
want to go alone or need help with driving 
and gas, send out a carpooling request to 
the groups.
 Harvest Moon Shoot was a great success.  
Event report and photos will be in the 
Autumn Moonstone, available October 15.


